
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 

Yet another bust week has passed and winter has 

begun. With this has come the usual rounds of 

colds and flu, with a number of students already 

affected. 

 

Our thanks to the parents and whanau who have 

given their time to assist in relocating school 

resources back to the school. Your efforts are much 
appreciated. 

 

QUEENS BIRTHDAY WEEKEND 

Remember there is NO school on Monday due to 

Queens Birthday weekend.  

 

Garage Sale: 
We are looking at having a 
“Garage Sale” in our school 

carpark within the next week 

or so to sell off surplus old 

desks and various other bits 

and pieces (at very reasonable prices). Unsold 

items will be taken to the recycling center after his. 

 

Cross Country - 13th June : 
Despite Mangamahu School’s best efforts the 

annual cross country had to be cancelled at the last 
moment because a truck and trailer had rolled on 

the road out to Mangamahu which prevented most 

of the schools getting through. However, Okoia 

School have organised a cross country event at 

Wembly Park on the 16th June which Aberfeldy 

School will attend.  

Details of the time, and other information, will be 

sent out when we receive them. 

 

WANTED:  
Wanted for Class programmes— 

 Empty clear plastic fizzy bottles (1.5 
or 2 litre bottles) 

 Milk bottle lids—blue, light blue, 
yellow or any other similar lids 

 

ABERFELDY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  
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1st June 2017  -  Week Five/ Term Two 

CONTACT DETAILS  for VAN   Please contact Van drivers or Fran, before 7.30am, if your child will not be on 

the van :    Fran 027 289 3913                Steve  027 496 3331          Terry  021 202 6020 

Curriculum: 

Assessments: Assessments in reading, writing and 
mathematics are currently being carried out. The 

results of these assessments will be used to inform 

our focused planning and for reporting to parents. 

 

Maori - Kapa Haka. Whaea Hine has been 
working hard to prepare our students for a Powhiri 

for the visiting ERO team on June 26th. Students are 

singing really well and our senior students are 

taking leadership roles. We are very fortunate to 

have a full set of Kapa Haka uniforms and poi  from 

Ngamatea School. The students will also perform at 

our Aberfeldy’s Got Talent show. 

 

Life Education Caravan: 

The Life Ed (Harold) 

caravan will spend two 

days here next week.  

The topic for this years programme is “Body 

Systems”.   

  

LUNCHES ON MONDAYS: 

There will be no lunches next week as Monday is a 

holiday. 

Calendar Dates  
  

 Mondays - 2.15pm  - ASSEMBLIES at 

school  
 

 Wednesdays -  Integrated Maori programme at school  
 

 Thursdays- Year 7 & 8 students technology  
 

 Monday 5th June - Queens Birthday—NO School  
 

 Friday 9th June - Garage Sale   
 

 Friday  16th June—Okoia School Cross Country  
 

 26-28th June—ERO visit  
 

 Wednesday 5th July—Aberfeldy’s Got Talent 
 

 Friday 7th July - End of Term Two  

 

 

TERM THREE— 

 Monday  24th July—Term Three starts  
 

 Reports and 3 way student lead interviews 
 

 Week Two—Science Fair  

DUFFY  Caught Being Good Awards  

 

O’Beron Thomson  


